
In preparation for our Winter Wonderland, we are 

having a non-school uniform day fundraiser.  

We would like you to support us by donating £1 

and a full bottle of: 

 Bubble bath 

 Still or fizzy drink (ice tea/cola) 

 Adult drink (any drinks containing alcohol 

MUST go to the office!) 

 Sweets 

 Oil 

 Paint 

 ...or something that comes in a bottle 

 

You only need to donate 1 bottle per child if you 

are able.  

Look forward to seeing you on Friday 15th 

December 2023 for our Winter Wonderland! 


